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October 1, 2015 

 

 

Dave Wickiser 

o/b/o Paulette Meyers-Rich & Amanda Degener 

New City Real Estate, Inc. 

 

VIA EMAIL: wickiser@comcast.net 

        

Re: Review Request to reconsider its Order to Remove or Repair at 929 Seventh Street West  

  

Dear Mr. Wickiser: 

 

This is to inform you that the Legislative Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond, will be conducting 

a hearing on Tuesday, October 13, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to consider a stay 

in the demolition of 929 Seventh Street West.  If you and/or the buyers would like to be heard, 

you and/or the buyers will need to attend this hearing date and time. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  

 Stephen Ubl 

 Jim Bloom 
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